
O 

  
  

Comptroller of the Currency 
Administrator of National Banks 
 

 
Washington, DC 20219 
 
March 19, 2013 
 
William Wilson 
Americans For Limited Government 
9900 Main Street 
Suite 303 
Fairfax, VA  22031 
 
Dear Mr. Wilson: 
 
This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request dated December 17, 2012, 
received in my office on December 18, 2012. 
 
You requested records identifying specific information for those serving as full-time “official-
time” personnel, i.e., those working full time for an exclusive representative (union) in dealing 
with the Department of Treasury regarding terms and conditions of employment.  This response 
pertains to only the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency, which is a bureau of the Treasury 
Department. 
 
After a thorough search of our files, no responsive documents were located. 
 
If you consider any of the above to be an improper denial of your request, you may appeal such 
denial to the Comptroller of the Currency.  The appeal should be filed within 35 days of the date 
of this letter, should state the circumstances and reasons or arguments in support of the appeal, 
and be submitted via our online FOIA application at https://foia-pal.occ.gov/ or be mailed to 
Office of the Comptroller of the Currency, ATTN:  Manager, Disclosure Services & Freedom of 
Information Act Officer, Communications Division, Suite 3E-218, Mailstop 6W-11, 
Washington, DC  20219. 
  
Sincerely yours, 

Frank D. Vance, Jr. 
Frank D. Vance, Jr. 
Manager, Disclosure Services  
     & Freedom of Information Act Officer 
Communications Division 
 
#2013-00137-F 
 


